
 

 

Donations made to Congregation Shaarei Kodesh 

 June 5 - June 10, 2025 
 

 

Aronson Family Youth Fund 

Donations made by Heidi & Gary Aronson:   

-in memory of Cecelia Platnick, mother of Linda Radnor 

-in honor of Rachel Salama’s College Graduation 

 -in honor of Gwen & Richard Kushnick’s Grandson becoming a Bar Mitzvah 

 

Kiddush Fund 

Tanya & Jeff Thaw sponsoring the Kiddush on June 14  

in honor of the Anniversary of Tanya’s Bat Mitzvah 

Linda & Fred Grabiner in thanks to everyone who sponsored Kiddush this year, June 21 

 

Challah /Wine Sponsors 

Sirce Giveon in honor of Kara and Lyla 

 

Ner Tamid Fund 

Alex & Sabina Rosenblum 

 

RRR Fund 

Robert & Carolee Smith for “CSK’s Warm Friendly Congregation” 

 

Tribute Cards  

Nan Berkowitz to Lillie & Ron Brandt, in honor of their Grandsons’ Graduations 

 

 

 

 


